
Hi folks, 

The Monthly 

meetings are 

set to resume 

on the 1st of 

April on zoom, 

I will email the 

details of the 

meeting and if 

you wish to at-

tend? You will 

need to 

download the 

Zoom App 

(https://zoom.u

s/download) log 

onto the meet-

ing using the 

meeting code & 

pass code. 

The meeting 

will begin at 

the usual time 

of 14:00 so get 

yourself a brew 

and  join in. 

It will be good 

to get some 

contact back 

and start to re-

build the group 

once more. 

Hope to see you 

all next Thurs-

day. 

 

Dave Riley 

(Chairman) 
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What’s Inside 

Monthly Meetings 

Are Set To Resume 

On The 1st April 

2021 But On Zoom! 



As the charity, Prostate Cancer UK, 

is one that I hold close to my heart I 

have decided that throughout April I 

will run 50 miles. Prostate cancer is 

now the most commonly diagnosed 

cancer in the UK, killing one man 

every 45 minutes. That's one dad, 

partner, brother, son, grandad, uncle 

or mate. I'm raising money to help 

fund life-saving research and sup-

port for men and their families af-

fected by prostate cancer. Please  

donate, Jess xx  

Please follow the link for the full story, and sponsor us.  

I'm taking on Run the Month! (prostatecanceruk.org)  

https://runthemonth.prostatecanceruk.org/fundraising/jess-munroe-run-a-month-for-prostate-cancer
























Contact 

Information 

Tel: 07548 033930 

E Mail elpcsginfo@virginmedia.com 

Sponsors 

We are a group of local people who know about prostate cancer.  We are a friendly 

organisation dedicated to offering support to men who have had or who are experi-

encing the effects of this potentially life threatening disease. 

The East Lanc’s Prostate Cancer Support Group offers a place for free exchange of 

information and help for local men and their supporters (family and friends) who may 

be affected by this increasingly common form of male cancer. 

At each meeting we strive to be a happy, supportive and upbeat group of people; en-

couraging open discussion on what can be a very difficult and perhaps for some an 

embarrassing subject.  We have lively, informative, interactive, sharing and above all 

supportive meetings. 
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